

HELP US IMPROVE OUR DOWNTOWN CAMPUS!

Scan the code to complete a short survey about your experiences and impressions of the County's downtown campus facilities. Your feedback helps us improve spaces for everyone who visits the campus.



Results will be used as part of Minnehaha County's Downtown Campus Master Planning Process.

The survey should take less than 5 minutes to complete.

Thank you for your feedback!

Click or Scan the code above

→ SURVEY CLOSES ON OCTOBER 31, 2025

The survey can also be accessed through our website: https://www.minnehahacounty.gov/

